Subject line: Thank You for Attending the 2024 Spring Clinical Laboratory Partners Forum Meeting

Message text: 
Dear Clinical Laboratory Partners Forum members,
Thank you for attending the 2024 Clinical Laboratory Partners Forum (CLPF) meeting. Your insightful contributions and thoughtful participation were pivotal in making this event a resounding success. The exchange of ideas, collaborative discussions, and shared expertise created an enriching environment that will undoubtedly contribute to advancing our collective goals within CLPF.
To ensure that future CLPF meetings continue to your needs and expectations, we kindly ask for your feedback. Your input will help us improve the effectiveness and relevance of upcoming meetings. This survey (hyperlink to survey) should take no more than 5 minutes to complete, and your participation is entirely voluntary. Your responses will be anonymous; no unique identifying information will be sought or kept. If you have any questions about the survey, please don’t hesitate to contact us at dlsevaluation@cdc.gov. 

We appreciate the time and effort you dedicated to the meeting, and we hope that the knowledge and connections you gained will prove valuable in your professional endeavors. 
Best, 
Alex  
 
Alexandra Mercante, PhD. (she/her/ella) 
Associate Director for Communication 
Division of Laboratory Systems 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
O: (404) 639-2414  
 

